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Roles and Responsibilities – Activity 

For each of the following responsibilities tick the appropriate box/es for whom you 

think it should be 

Responsibility Practice 
Supervisor 

Practice 
Assessor 

Academic 
Assessor 

Gather and coordinate feedback on 
student performance 
 

   

Provides feedback on progress 
 

   

Shares relevant observations with 
practice assessor and academic assessor 
 

   

Work in partnership with nominated 
academic assessor 
 

   

Support learning in line with NMC 
standards 
 

   

Initial interview per placement 
 

   

Have an understanding of the student’s 
learning and achievement in practice  
 

   

Collaborate with practice assessors at 
relevant points in programme structure  

 

   

Supervision of student’s medicines 
management 

 

   

Maintain current knowledge and expertise  
 

   

Confirm student achievement of 
proficiencies and programme outcomes in 
the academic environment 

 

   

Supervision of student’s episode(s) of 
care 

 

   

Completes OAR at end of each placement 
& at programme progression 

 

   

Signs off Service User Feedback 
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Suggested Answers to Activity (these may differ in different 

settings / organisations with different practices) 

 

Responsibility Practice 
Supervisor 

Practice 
Assessor 

Academic 
Assessor 

Gather and coordinate feedback on 
student performance 
 

   

Provides feedback on progress 
    

Shares relevant observations with 
practice assessor and academic assessor 
 

   

Work in partnership with nominated 
academic assessor 
 

   

Support learning in line with NMC 
standards 
 

   

Initial interview per placement 
    

Have an understanding of the student’s 
learning and achievement in practice  
 

   

Collaborate with practice assessors at 
relevant points in programme structure  

 
   

Supervision of student’s medicines 
management 

 
   

Maintain current knowledge and expertise  
    

Confirm student achievement of 
proficiencies and programme outcomes in 
the academic environment 

 

   

Supervision of student’s episode(s) of 
care 

 
   

Completes OAR at end of each placement 
& at programme progression 

 
   

Signs off Service User Feedback 
    

 


